
Ken Gallagher has been our Financial Secretary for many years.  He still works full-time and 
maintains our financial records and keeps our membership records in order. No one is jumping 
up to take his position for it is a lot of work. He also keeps us in good standing with the state 
and the IRS. 
Steven Snowden is our Historian, and he has taken on this challenge with new requirements 
passed to him by our President. He has accepted the challenge and is doing an excellent job 
of gathering and saving our history so it may be passed on to others.
Al Pantaleon is our Master-at-Arms, and he has the flags and works to keep the decorum of 
our meetings and events in order, plus he brings flags as needed to the reunion. He carries 
out any assignment I give him with a smile and always makes things pleasant and organized. 
Robert Whaley has taken on the task of getting our website up and active. We are happy to 
say it is now active! You may view the website by going to USS Missouri BB-63 Association. 
You may now pay your Membership Dues online via this website, and he is our new 
Membership Committee Chair.
We all must work to develop things which would cause shipmates to desire to be members 
and make the Association grow. Each of these shipmates works for you to ensure these goals 
are achieved. A heads up to all, 2024 will be the Association’s 50th year and we will be 
planning things to make that reunion a memorable one! It is also election year, and we have 
three elected positions. President, Financial Secretary, and Secretary. 
If you have any interest in an officer position, please contact Jerry Miller at (417) 247-7744 or 
JJmUSN@aol.com. To fill one of these positions you need to be a member of the 
Association, a crew member or spouse.
If you are planning a trip to Hawaii, make sure to contact our Curator Frank Clay. He has 
promised to ensure you get a special tour of the ship. Please call him when you know you are 
going and have the dates. Call again the day before you plan to tour our ship so he can 
pre-plan your arrival. This will make sure he is in the office, or he can have the arrangement 
made in advance. His contact information is:

   Frank Clay’s contact information:
   BB-63 Curator / Frank Clay 
   USS Missouri Memorial Association, Inc.
   63 Cowpens Street                  
   Honolulu, HI 96818
   (808) 455-1600 ext: 229    frankc@ussmissouri.org

We will have two Newsletters each year and we need to make sure our Editor Jeff Clemmer 
gets information which our shipmates would be interested in, so he may review it and see if he 
can work it into our Newsletter. This work goes on from year to year and we are always looking 

for ways to improve our Newsletter, if you have thoughts, please run them by Jeff or myself.
Membership is the responsibility of all members and shipmates. Robert Whaley is the New 
Chair, but we all have contacts, and we should be working to make sure every shipmate knows 
how to become a member, find the website and all about our reunions.
Four Scholarships are available for our shipmates and relations. Apply before July 1, 2024, and 
you may be the $1000 winner. John McKinney is the Scholarship Chair.
Vice President Larry is the contact point if you have any input for the reunion team. This is 
Larry’s third year, and he has many new ideas of what we need to do to improve our reunion. 
I want to remind everyone that there are deadlines we have in registering for the reunion, 
reserving a room, and picking your meal choice. It is very important that you meet these 
deadlines, so we may serve you. They will be posted in the August 5th Newsletter and 
everywhere we can before then. Please read and follow these deadlines. This year the 
deadline is August 19th. It makes all things work for you and us.
Being President of USS Missouri BB-63 Association is a great honor. I feel everyone should 
desire to fill this position and the next election is September 21, 2024 at the reunion.
Jerry Miller
President
USS Missouri Association 

Fellow Shipmates,
We are working hard to get shipmates signed up for the reunion in Jefferson City, MO. I was 
not pleased with our numbers at the reunion in Albuquerque where we had 51 in attendance. 
My goal is to have more at our Jefferson City reunion this year. 

 Your Association Team consists of:
  President – Jerry Miller
  Vice President – Larry Geyer
  Financial Secretary – Ken Gallagher
  Secretary – Bridget Kennedy
  Newsletter Editor – Jeff Clemmer
  Scholarship Chair – John McKinney
  Membership Chair – Robert Whaley
  Chaplain – Greg Mock
  Historian – Steven Snowden
  Storekeeper – Norbert Rebholz
  Master @ Arms – Alfredo Pantaleon
  Web Site Manager – Robert Whaley
  BB-63 Curator – Frank Clay

This team works all year to make sure that we have a well-planned and organized reunion 
for all our shipmates to attend. 
Larry Geyer is responsible for setting up the reunion and making sure it materializes with 
activities which will please our shipmates. 
We have gone back to two editions of our Newsletter and that work is being completed by 
our Editor Jeff Clemmer and his wife Cindy. He gives her all the credit. 
The Scholarship Chair is John McKinney, and he gathers and chairs the selections of the 
winners, gets the scholarships mailed out and announces them at the reunion banquet. 
The ships store is much labor, and it is headed up by Norb Rebholz and his wife assists 
him. If you have recommendations for Norb, please provide them to him. 
We have a new Secretary Bridget Kennedy and she is still just getting her feet wet. She did 
step up and take the challenge when no one else would. 

USS Missouri BB-63 Reunion Registration Form

Name: First __________________________Last_____________________________________

Years Served Onboard: 19______ to 19_______ Rate/Rank ____________________________

Guest Name: First ________________________ Last _________________________________

Additional Guest: Name: _______________________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________________

City: _________________________________ State: ________ Zip Code: _________________

Email: _____________________________________________@________________________

Phone Number: ____________________________________ Total # Attending _____________

Thursday:
Check in any time after 1500 hours Thursday. $11 shuttle to and from airport. 

Friday: Price # Total

Go to Capital Building (need # for transportation)     ____  = ___________

Saturday: (Please choose your dinner entree)

Bourbon Street Chicken $36.25 x ____  = ___________

Honey Glazed Salmon $41.25 x ____  = ___________

Ribeye Steak $46.25 x ____  = ___________

 Total Cost $  ___________
Hospitality Room:  
Soda, beer, and water will be provided with sweet and salty snacks.  It will be stocked daily.
 
You may check in three (3) days early and stay three (3) days extra for same price.
You will be responsible for reserving your own room. 

          If attending, mail in this form and money to Jerry Miller.
          Please pay by check (No money orders).

Any issues call Jerry Miller (417) 247-7744. Sign up by August 19, 2024!

JERRY MILLER 
205 HOLLIS ST.
BONO, AR 72416


